
 

 

21st October 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Nursery Visit from Fire Service 
 
On Wednesday 16th November we will be welcoming the fire service into school to learn 
how the work they do helps our local community. They will be coming in for one hour at 
2:00pm, and will run two half hour sessions, which all Nursery children will attend. 
 
The first session will consist of a brief age appropriate presentation, explaining who the fire 
service are and what they do. They will also show the children their fire kit and breathing 
apparatus. The second session will be outside (weather permitting!), where the children will be 
shown the fire engine and the equipment. 
 
We hope the children are looking forward to it as much as we are! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Natalie Glendon and Khadijah Iqbal 
 
Nursery Teachers 


